From: <u>City of Burnaby</u>
To: <u>LegislativeServices</u>

Subject: Webform submission from: Appear as a Delegation #275 / COUNCIL November 4

Date: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 11:17:43 PM

Submitted on Tue, 10/22/2024 - 23:17 Submission # 275

Submitted values are:

I have read and understand the Delegation Policy. I acknowledge that my submission complies with both the Delegation Policy and the Burnaby Procedure Bylaw.

Yes

I consent to the collection, use and disclosure of my personal information by the City of Burnaby for the purpose of submitting written comments to Council or an Advisory Body, in accordance with Section 26(c) of the BC Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. I acknowledge that my submission will include my name and civic address, which will form part of the permanent public record and will be published on the City's website. I understand that my personal contact details, such as my phone number and email address, will be used exclusively for communication purposes by staff and will not be disclosed to the public.

Yes

Are you a resident of Burnaby?

I am a resident of Burnaby

Pronouns

She/her/hers

I wish to appear before:

City Council

Full name of applicant

Maria Anna Parolin

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Burnaby Arts Council

Full name(s) and title(s) of speaker(s)

Bonne Zabolotney, Grant Withers

Phone number

Redacted as per FIPPA S.22

Email address

Redacted as per FIPPA S.22

Full mailing or residential address

Redacted as per FIPPA S.22

My delegation addresses matters related to

Support and future funding of Burnaby Arts Council and Deer Lake Gallery

What is the intended title of your delegation?

Supporting Burnaby Arts Council and Deer Lake Gallery

Details about your appearance

We would like to update council on the challenges and issues facing Deer Lake Gallery and Burnaby Arts Council in the past 6 months. We will be explaining our financial challenges and how we will be reassembling our nonprofit organization throughout 2025. We hope that Council will better understand how our group intends to rebuild, and ask for joint financial support (along with the Cultural leadership at Burnaby City Hall) to consult with professionals to construct an effective operational plan.